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ECE-Pool Merger Vote

When: 7:30pm, 4 April 
Where: Glenorchy Town Hall

Quiz Night Series

When: TBC
Where: The Glenorchy Hotel
Info: The best quiz night south of Mount Cook
returns for another year of fun, facts, and
fundraising. $20 entry per team per night, limit 4
people per team. Great raffle and overall prizes to
be won. 

What’s coming up?

Welcome

This is the first official newsletter for the ECE
development project. With this newsletter the
Glenorchy Kids Collective aims to provide
regular updates on the progress of the ECE
Centre project. 

One of the biggest items on the agenda for
April is the potential combination of the ECE
Centre project with renovations to the
Glenorchy pool. This possibility is being
explored because of significant logistical cross-
over between the two facilities, a fact which
came to light when in early meetings with the
project architects. The Glenorchy Kids
Collective wants your feedback – Do you
support the combination of these two projects?
 

A project proposal overview is available on the
Glenorchy community website, on the GKC
Facebook page, or by emailing
glenorchykidscollective@gmail.com. A vote on the
proposal will take place at the GCA meeting on
Thursday 4 April at 7:30pm. Anyone unable to
attend the meeting is encouraged to cast their vote
in the ballot box located at the petrol station.

Routeburn Classic
Transportation & BBQ

When: Saturday 20 April 
Where: Routeburn Shelter
Info: The GKC will be providing a finish line BBQ as
well as transportation for contestants at this year’s
Routeburn Classic to fundraise for the ECE centre.
Last year’s transportation for the race raised $1200
towards the project. Volunteers still needed,
please contact Jess or Christina at
glenorchykidscollective@gmail.com to get
involved

Call for volunteers

If you’d like to get involved please get in 
touch with Jessica or Christina at

glenorchykidscollective@gmail.com
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Out & About

We’ve hosted a community workshop and a
playgroup member Q&A about the pool. We
wanted to say a massive thanks to those that
have participated or that have already shared
their opinions with us at one of our local
meetups or online surveys. 

Scan to
donate

Survey Results

In our recent survey regarding the ECE and
the Glenorchy pool, so far, 55% of people are
in support of the project and 25% are
undecided or of no opinion. We also asked
how people think the pool should be
overseen and managed, and what other
facilities people would like to see in a
renovated pool:

Latest Donation

The Glenorchy Kids Collective would like to
extend a huge thank you to Anne & Stu Percy,
Ngāi Tahu Farming, and the Greenstone
Homestead for naming us to be the recipients
of funds raised at a recent auction held by
Colliers NZ. Thanks to their generous support,
$12,000 has been donated towards the ECE
Centre project which makes an enormous
impact in helping us to reach our overall
fundraising goals. Ngā mihi!


